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The Plainfield Town Hall, with its Maxfield Parrish Stage Set, is a wonderful facility for 
dinners, performances, parties, meetings, dances, and all types of functions. It continues 
to be the only town-owned building (other than the school) which can hold more than 20 
people. As such, the Plainfield Town Hall is very valuable to our nonprofit organizations 
such as the library, historical society, Grange and churches. In addition, the hall is rented 
at a very reasonable fee to private individuals. The hall is well used. 
 
The committee and the selectboard continue to address the repairs and upkeep identified 
previously, as funds allow. In 2010 the exterior of the hall was painted. Still to be 
accomplished is the repointing of the stone foundation, interior painting and the repair or 
replacement of a rotted beam across the front of the building. This was discovered during 
the recent painting project. 
 
The Maxfield Parrish Stage Set Committee of the Plainfield Historical Society continues 
to hold functions related to Maxfield Parrish in order to raise funds for the upkeep of the 
stage set. See the Trustee of Trust funds report. Interest in Maxfield Parrish and the stage 
set continues to be high. 
 
The Plainfield Town Hall is one of the focal points of the 250th celebration and the 
committee’s recommendations, when completed, will make the building a beautiful 
setting for the festivities, a building of which the town can be proud. 
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